



2 February 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian

Arrangements for After Half Term

We wish to make you aware that we have slightly revised the arrangements for the week Monday 22 – Thurs 25 February (the week after half term) due to the latest Government announcements about school returns. During lesson 1 only each day, Year 11 will be completing their careers work and interviews with their tutors. They will follow their normal timetable online from Lesson 2 onwards.

If your child is taught by a Year 11 tutor during lesson 1 on these days, then there will not be a live lesson and work will be set on the google classroom.

We realise the disruption that pastoral events such as these can cause and have postponed the Year 7-10 events until the summer term. However, we cannot be confident that Year 11 will be in school at this time and the subject matter being covered (Careers) is important for their sixth form, college and apprenticeship interviews which are currently underway. We have to deliver the full PSMSC curriculum to each year group and thank you for your support with this.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S Bendall

Senior Assistant Headteacher

Sendall.

Pastoral, SENCO & Inclusion